
9/21/2020 MG 

AFFORDABLE HOUSING CHALLENGE PROPOSAL  

APPLICATION for the LEAP Explosion Fund  
Applications Due by November 30th, 2020 

Please send completed applications to  

Megan Goodine at megan@leapcommunity.org or 128 Weld Rd., Suite 1, Wilton, ME 04294. 

 
1. CONTACT INFORMATION 

Name of Applicant: 

 

 

Phone: 

Mailing Address: 

 

 

Physical Address: 

Email:  Name of Person Completing Application: 

 

Is this proposal for a new project?  Y or N Is this proposal for an update to an existing housing 

development or project? Y or N  

 

2. PROJECT PROPOSAL  

a. Describe your project in detail: attach any additional materials if necessary; include information such 

as: number of units, geographical location, population serviced, etc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

b. How will this address the affordable housing need of the Franklin County? Have low income, the 

elderly, students or people who are disabled been included in the proposal? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

c. Explain your business plan for this project: (attach plan if available) amount of funds requested for 

this proposal and what they will be utilized for?? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:megan@leapcommunity.org


d. Describe the timeline from start to finish for this project: 

 

 

 

 

 

3. OTHER INFORMATION: Please share any other information that may not have been addressed in this 

application that may impact your eligibility of this request.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT: I hereby affirm that the facts in this application are true, correct and complete and that I have 

not knowingly withheld any information.  I understand that the Administrator has the right to verify any information 

provided to determine my eligibility and I hereby give my consent.  I understand if I refuse to give my consent that it may 

result in my not being eligible to receive funds. 

 

Applicants Signature: _____________________________________  Date: ___________ 

 

 

 

Thank you for providing us with detailed information regarding your Affordable Housing Challenge Proposal.  We 

will contact you if we have questions in regard to your proposal. 

 

 


